From: SM-NE-Consultations (NE) <consultations@naturalengland.org.uk>

**Sent:** 17 February 2022 10:48

**To:** Consultations Greater Cambridge

Subject: Mill Road Spring 2022 Consultation Response

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Cambridgeshire County Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this email to be spam please follow these instructions to report it: https://camweb.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/spam/

Dear Sir/Madam,

Our Ref: 383652

Greater Cambridge Partnership – Mill Road Spring 2022 Consultation

Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.

## Natural England has no comments to make on the Mill Road Spring 2022 Consultation

The lack of comment from Natural England should not be interpreted as a statement that there are no impacts on the natural environment. Other bodies and individuals may wish to make comments that might help the Local Planning Authority (LPA) to fully take account of any environmental risks and opportunities relating to this document. Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural environment, then in accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act 2006, please consult Natural England again.

Yours faithfully,

Consultations Team Natural England Hornbeam House, Electra Way Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 6GJ

Enquiries line: 0300 060 3900

Email: consultations@naturalengland.org.uk

www.gov.uk/natural-england



From: Greater Cambridge Partnership < greatercambridge@public.govdelivery.com >

Sent: 09 February 2022 13:27

To: @naturalengland.org.uk>

Subject: Mill Road Spring 2022

View as a webpage





Launch of Mill Road Spring 2022 consultation

## An opportunity for people to have their say about the road and its future

GCP is pleased to announce the start of the Mill Road Spring 2022 consultation.

We want to hear from residents, people who visit, work on, or use Mill Road, and people who own businesses on and near the road, as well as people who travel through the area. This consultation will provide valuable information on opinions and preferences to help us develop options for improving Mill Road. We want to hear about:

- how people use Mill Road today
- what types of measures could help improve Mill Road
- what people want Mill Road to be like in the future.

Full details can be found on the consultation web page at: <a href="https://www.greatercambridge.org.uk/MillRoadSpring2022">www.greatercambridge.org.uk/MillRoadSpring2022</a>

## From here people can:

- download a brochure with broad details of three themes
- · access frequently asked questions
- complete a survey
- find details of public meetings

## Public meetings

In addition to the above, we are holding public meetings where people can share their views about Mill Road.

Please visit the website for further details.

Those unable to access information or complete the survey online are invited to call the Contact Centre on 01223 699906 or email us on <a href="mailto:consultations@greatercambridge.org.uk">consultations@greatercambridge.org.uk</a>.

We also welcome comments on Twitter @GreaterCambs #MillRdSpring22 or Facebook: facebook.com/GreaterCambs.

The consultation closes at midday on 21 March 2022.

Follow us on <u>Twitter - @GreaterCambs</u>

Follow us on Facebook - GreaterCambs

Update your subscriptions, modify your password or email address, or stop subscriptions at any time on your <u>Subscriber Preferences Page</u>. You will need to use your email address to log in. If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com.

This service is provided to you at no charge by Greater Cambridge Partnership.

Please note: the email address from which you have received this message is not monitored. Please do not reply to this

If you wish to contact the Greater Cambridge Partnership, please email: <a href="mailto:contactus@greatercambridge.org.uk">contactus@greatercambridge.org.uk</a>

This email was sent to <u>@naturalengland.org.uk</u> using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Greater Cambridge Partnership · SH1311, Shire Hall · Cambridge, CB3 0AP



This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.